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Pastor’s Notes 
 

Let the word of Christ dwell in you richly, teaching and admonishing one another in all wisdom, singing 
psalms and hymns and spiritual songs, with thankfulness in your hearts to God.” 

   – Colossians 3:16 
 

Dear Friends, 
Thanksgiving has got to be one of the most underrated holidays in America. Once Halloween 
has finished and the pumpkins are all put away, even before that, the Christmas frenzy takes 
over. Holiday specials start playing on TV, stores decorate their aisles with snowflakes and 
mistletoe, and people take the chance to hang Christmas lights while there’s no snow. It’s not all 
that surprising really; the Christmas spirit can be pretty infectious. The cynical might say it’s also 
a lot harder to profit off a holiday that emphasizes thankfulness and not gifts.      
 

I feel like this is how many people, even Christians, treat the idea of thankfulness in general. We 
are much faster at coming up with lists of things we want than lists of things we are grateful for. 
It’s also pretty easy for our prayers to become filled with phrases like “God, please give me…”, 
“God, please help me…”, or “God, I need…”. We get so tied up in what God can do for us and 
how God can improve our lives, that we forget how to be thankful for what we have. Luckily, 
God is good at reminding us what’s important.  
    

So let me say that in these last few months, I have been profoundly and repeatedly reminded 
that I am grateful for the opportunity to serve God as your pastor here at Central. I am grateful 
for the energy I feel here, for new members and baptisms, new vision and staff. I am grateful for 
the willingness to look to the future with excitement and purpose. I am grateful for your love for 
your church and your community.  
So, this Thanksgiving, amidst the turkey dinners and family visits, may we all take a moment to 
pray and simply thank God for the things in our lives, whether for church, or home, family, or a 
hot meal; let us remember to give thanks, for God is good.      
 
Wishing you all sorts of Thanksgiving blessings, 
 

Pastor Michelle 

            

 
                                                                    

 
 
 

 

       Remember to turn back your clocks 

              on Sunday, November 4
th

! 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 
Novem ber  Events  

Nov 3 – Blood Drive 

           – Trivia Night 

Nov 4  – All Saints’ Sunday 

Nov 10 – Charge Conference 

Nov 11 – Handbell’s 50
th

 Anniversary 

Nov 14 – UMW Lunch 

Nov 16 – Men’s Group  

Nov 17 – Bing Baroque Orchestra 

Nov 18 – Harvest Home Sunday 

Nov 22 – Thanksgiving Dinner 

Nov 25 – Christmas Decorating  

 

               

 

http://www.centralumcendicott.org/
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All Saints’ Sunday – Nov 4 
A Service Celebrating the Saints 

On November 4, you are invited to bring a 

memento of your loved ones to the service and 

place your memento on the Altar prior to the 

service you attend.  During worship, we will also 

remember members and friends of Central who 

have died since last November. 

 

Team Trivia 
Fellowship Evening 

Saturday, November 3  6 pm 
We will be having our annual fun team trivia 

evening on Saturday, November 3 at 6 PM. This 

year's host will be famed Trivia Maven, Bruce 

Bishop!  Bring a covered dish and your own 

table setting, drinks and dessert will be 

provided. Invite some friends to come along or 

team-up at the event. You don't need to be an 

expert on trivia, e.g. you won't be asked how 

many pipes are in Central's pipe organ.  You just 

need to want to have fun and share with others in 

good fellowship. Hope to see you there.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blood Drive 

Saturday, November 3 8am-1pm 
The Red Cross is always looking for donors. If 

you haven't given for a while this would be a 

good time to be a donor again. Walk-ins are 

welcome, but the Red Cross would prefer you to 

schedule your time by calling 1-800-RedCross or 

scheduling online at www.redcrossblood.org. 

Reminder - breakfast is served after your 

donation, compliments of Central! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

College & Military Care Packages 
Do you have a family member who is attending 

college or serving in the military?  Please contact the 

church office with their address so we can send them 

a care package in time for finals week. Packages will 

be mailed the first week of December. 
 

The Fellowship committee could also use donations 

for the care package. If you can help, please drop off 

donations at the office before the end of November.  

Suggested items are individual packets of tea, coffee, 

hot chocolate or cider, or snack bags (individual size) 

of pretzels, chips or crackers. And if you have any 

leftover Halloween candy they will gladly accept it 

for the packages! 

 

 

United Methodist Student Day  
November 25th  

On November 25th, a special collection will be taken 

to provide scholarships for students attending United 

Methodist Colleges.  These scholarships aid United 

Methodist students at accredited colleges who have 

shown leadership in their church. Indeed, they 

become gifts of hope for a denomination in need of 

more young leaders to chart its course into the future. 

 

 
  
 
     Christmas  
    Decorating 
  November 25 
      at 3 pm 
 
Come help decorate the sanctuary and church for the 

Advent Season. All ages are needed to help put up 

the trees, the banners, wreaths, crèche and Advent 

wreath. Bring the family for this fun tradition at 

Central. 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

http://www.redcrossblood.org/
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Hospital   

Deb Henderson 

Hurst Mitten 

Armand Olevano 

Barbara Reynolds 

Joyce Winchell 

Esther Zimmermann 
  

Sympathy extended to: 

Family & Friends of Doris Davis, Joe Laszewski & 

Al Schneider 
  
Congratulations to: 

Barb Melby for being selected as a NY State Master 

Teacher! Full article on the Member & Friends board 

in the Education Center. 

 

A Moment in History… 
It was 180 years ago this November that a small 

gathering of Methodists established a church that 

would eventually become Central United Methodist 

Church.  There is a display in the Welcome Center 

commemorating this beginning. 

  

Welcome New Members! 

Central UMC was blessed to welcome 11 new 

members in August and September! Take a moment 

to introduce yourself and welcome each to this 

amazing community of faith. 
 

August’s new members: 

Patty deClercq, Casey Gillette, Barb Parcells, and  

Sean Stafford 
 

September’s new members: 

Amber Brown, Ron & Sandie Bichler, Raeleen 

Bichler, Lori & Randy Jerauld, and Alice Trost 

 

Wesley Class Breakfast 
Thursday, November 8 8:30 am 

The Wesley Class will meet for breakfast on 

Thursday, November 8 at 8:30am at the Blue 

Dolphin.  Please call Bonnie Harvey 785-8996 by 

Tuesday the 6th for reservations. 

 

Central Shirts  
A few people have asked if they can still order a 

Central shirt.  The shirts come in various colors and 

styles. If you want to order a shirt please contact Pat 

(754-6060) at the church office by November18th.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                          Started                                 
                                           Oct 29 
                                       

 
 
 

Monday Night Book Study 
Pastor Michelle is leading the following book 

studies at California Grill restaurant on Vestal 

Parkway.  The books are available from Amazon.  

Come and try it out sometime as your schedule 

allows. Some come early and eat supper, some eat 

as we talk, some just talk, and some just listen. 
 

Discernment by Nouwen    

     October 29 – November 19 (4 weeks)     

Preparing for Christmas by Rohr 

     November 26-December 17 (4 weeks) 

The Showings of Julian of Norwich by Mirabai    

     Starr -  January 7-February 11 (6 weeks) 

Jesus and the Disinherited by Thurman 

      February 18 – March 4 (3 weeks) 

Wondrous Encounters by Rohr 

     March 11 - April 15 (6 weeks) 

No book study 4/22 or 5/27 

Amazing Grace by Norris 

     April 29 – July 29 (13 weeks) 

 

Charge Conference 
Saturday, Nov 10 at 10 am 

Our district superintendent will lead the Charge 

Conferences for several churches in our district on 

Saturday, November 10 at 10 am at Union Center 

UMC.  All members of Central are welcome to 

attend, to vote on the new class of trustees, and to 

view the nomination’s recommendations for the 

2019 committees and the 2019 church budget. 
 

Men’s Group 
Friday, November 16  6pm 

Calling All Men! The Men's Group November 

meeting is Friday the 16th.  We'd like to see some 

new faces.  As always we will have a meal, 

devotions and a program. Please let us know you'll 

be coming by signing up on the sheet in the 

Welcome Center.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Central Sentry  4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UMW World Thank Offering Lunch 
Wednesday, Nov 14 Noon 

The UMW Luncheon Meeting is Wednesday, 

November 14 at noon with the dedication of 

World Thank Offering and election of officers 

for Central’s UMW leadership. Please bring a 

dish to pass. Dessert, beverage and table service 

will be provided. Our speaker is from the Islamic 

Organization who will speak about the 

similarities between our religions. All women are 

welcome to attend; invite a friend.  

 

Clothing Center Needs 
With the onset of cold weather, the Clothing 

Center is in need of winter coats, blankets, sheets 

and warm socks. 

 

What’s New in Missions? 
Homeless Mat Project for October was well 

received, and we will continue to have other 

gatherings -  great fellowship opportunity in a 

small group setting and an easy to learn project. 
  

Nov. 4--Undies Sunday - Collection to restock 

the Clothing Center with new underwear.  Check 

the bulletin board in the ramp entrance hallway 

or the Union St. side of the church to see what 

items and sizes are needed.  Don't like to shop--

monetary donations are always accepted. 
  

Nov. 18--Harvest Home Sunday -  Collecting 

nonperishable food items or monetary donations 

to help support CHOW and Shepherd's Supper. 
  

Nov. 22--Thanksgiving dinner is at 12:30. 

Sign-up sheets to volunteer, or supply food, or 

attend are in the welcome center.  All are 

welcome to come and enjoy this amazing dinner. 
  

Nov. 25--2 Cents-A-Meal donation cans will be 

out to help support the Shepherd's Supper 

community meal on Thursday evenings. 
  

Looking ahead to December--Christmas 

alternative giving suggestions will be posted if 

there is someone that has everything but you still 

want to honor them in some way. Sometimes 

blessings come in ways we don't expect!! 

Maggie Hungerford, Missions Council chair--

785-9899 
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Circle Meetings 

 

Deborah Circle:  Tuesday, November 13 at 7pm  

at Claire Labbe’s home (2713 Manhattan Dr) 

Martha Petrush, 754-7494 
 

Grace Circle: will attend the World Thank 

Offering Lunch on Wed, Nov 14 at noon. 

Pauline Witt, 748-4142 
 

Sarah Circle: will attend the World Thank 

Offering Lunch on Wed, Nov 14 at noon. 

Carole James, 757-2629   

  

Christmas Tea 
Sunday, December 2  2:30pm 

Attention Ladies…all are welcome! Save the 

date for the UMW Christmas Tea to be held on 

Sunday, December 2. We will begin with punch 

and a time of gathering at 2:30 pm in Fellowship 

Hall. At 3 pm the program will begin followed by 

delicious desserts. What a wonderful way to begin 

the Christmas season spending time with family, 

friends and neighbors. To make reservations to 

attend, or to sign up as a table hostess for this 

festive holiday event, please contact Carole James 

(757-2629) or Pat at the church office (754-6060) 

by Tuesday, Nov 27. 

 

 

Thank you! 

This year’s UMW Bazaar was a great success. We 

so appreciate all who attended the event.  I would 

like to thank everyone for their generous support 

and leadership including Shelley Lobevero for the 

luncheon, Pat Hansen for the bake sale, Sharon 

Carmine for the craft vendors, Shirlenn O'Brien 

for guiding us all along the way and John Obusek 

for his delicious squash soup.  I would also like to 

thank all those who volunteered, and those who 

donated items, which enabled us to raise $1,544 

toward our Mission Projects.  Again, Thanks and 

Bless you all for your generosity. Linda Holly 
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Introducing our New Staff Members 
Your Staff-Parish Relations Committee is so pleased to announce the blessing that Central Church is 

welcoming two new members to our staff! 
 

Amber Brown  

Amber is joining us as our newly-created Director of Mission and 

Engagement. She will be responsible for coordinating and creating mission 

opportunities for Central’s existing congregation, as well as for the new 

church-within-a-church congregation. Mission is in Central’s DNA, and 

will provide a front door opportunity for all who are or will become a part 

of Central faith community. Serving others in God’s name is central to our 

identity, and Amber is fantastically qualified and more than capable of 

helping Central’s members find their mission. Here’s a brief bio: 

 

Amber Brown was born and raised in the Southern Tier of NY. She felt 

called to ministry as a youth during Annual Conference, but felt most 

deeply called to ministry when in boot camp for the USMC in Parris Island, 

South Carolina, where she spent a lot of time volunteering in the chapel, 

leading her to realize how important religion and spirituality can be for people dealing with tough stuff. 

Being honorably discharged from boot camp due to a failure to qualify on the rifle range fueled her 

inspiration to take the next steps on her ministry journey, attending Tompkins Cortland Community College 

in Dryden, NY, Ithaca College, and finally Andover Newton Theological School, where she graduated with 

her Master's of Divinity degree in Spring 2018.  
 

After working in everything from a microbiology lab washing dishes to a survival gear manufacturer to 

youth outdoor programs to different Sunday Schools and faith communities to cafes, she is excited to settle 

into dynamic, Christ-focused ministry! She strives to create mission and community engagement 

opportunities that are empowering, culturally-sensitive and sustainable, while helping people experience 

community, connection and agape (Christian love). She invites your feedback and ideas, as we dig in and 

work together to help Central UMC make a Christ-like imprint on the local community, the nation and the 

world.  
 

In her free time, she enjoys yoga, writing and performing poetry, hiking big ol' mountains, reading all the 

books she can and watching her nieces grow up to be awesome humans! 

 

 

Martina DiRose 

Martina is joining us as our newly-created Director of Web and Media 

Engagement. She will be responsible for putting Central’s identity and our 

work out into the community. Our new church-within-a-church 

congregation will rely on a digital presence to communicate, invite, and 

engage new persons who want to grow in their faith within the embrace of a 

community like Central. She brings a great deal of experience to this work 

with us, as well as some incredible ideas for growth and increasing our 

reach into the community. She tells us this about herself: 
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Hi, I am Martina. I love people, design, and technology...probably in that order!  I am also an oil painter 

born and raised in Binghamton. My husband and I have been married for 14 years. We enjoy traveling, 

spending time in the kitchen and are equally obsessed with our 3-year-old Australian Shepherd, 

Zuccarello. We call him Zucci for short. Our dog trainer says that he has what it takes to make a great 

therapy dog. We're just trying to keep up with him!   

 

         
 

 
Art and Spirituality 

Art and spirituality has had a long relationship spanning to pre-history and early humans. It began as a 

reflection of what they saw as they awaken more fully into their surroundings.  Though many theories float 

around as to why this happened, I believe from an artist’s point of view, it stems from a deep appreciation 

and curiosity of life as they found their place in it.  In everyday life there were chances to observe the world 

around them. Hunters noticed form and symmetry in the animals they saw which was noted in cave 

paintings. Early humans honored the sacredness of the miracle of birth through miniature statues of the 

pregnant female bodies. They mourned the loss of one in their family by placing trinkets and jewelry carved 

from stones and shells lovingly into a grave.  You can trace the line of history in art to more recent times. As 

the consciousness of thought and the awareness of God’s presence arose so did the observation of order and 

mathematics which led to the discovery of the Golden Ratio and Fibonacci Sequence, which helped to 

design some of the Greek Architecture and is still used in artwork today. Symbols, paintings, architecture, 

and sculpture during the burst we call the Renaissance Period, were created to honor, inspire, and provoke 

thoughts and reflections about a person’s life and their connection to the Divine. 
 

When we think of the Great Masters through history and observe their 

lofty ideas and genius talent, we often feel daunted and out of reach of 

these ideals, but arts humble beginnings started in a cave with raw 

materials as a medium and a hungry soul as its conductor. Walking 

through the halls at CUMC, I am reminded of these early humans and 

what they saw on their cave walls. A chance at a new way to experience 

and show appreciation to Gods world and to leave behind our handprint 

pointing to future generations of the God we know in this time and in the 

space.  I am looking forward to our new beginnings at CUMC as we 

revisit this ancient tradition of combining arts with God. 

With love, Lori Farist 
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Finance and Stewardship 
Fall is always a busy time in the life of all churches- that goes for Central, and for finances as well.  There's 

a lot going on at Central. Re-no-vate Central has begun; the pre-school room is being refurbished to make it 

a Community-use room; organ refurbishment is beginning, and plans are being developed for other areas of 

the church.    During the summer, we concluded a very successful Organ Legacy Campaign to refurbish the 

organ.  We are pleased to announce that we exceeded our goal of pledging $100,000!  
 

Current Finances - We've just finished the 3
rd

 Qtr and are headed into the last few months of the year 

and our annual Stewardship campaign.  Thanks to the generosity of you, the Central family, we 

remain in a positive financial position, mostly because we started the year with a large balance. 

However, we are currently about $15,000 income behind spending through the end of September.  

Earlier this month, we all received our 3
rd

 Qtr statement. We'd ask that everyone review their 

statement to ensure you are up to date with your commitment. It's important for all of us to continue 

our commitments to Central to continue the strong programming and ministries.  
 

Stewardship Campaign- While Central has traditionally had a 'low-profile' approach to finances, it's 

important to note that 'spiritual giving' is an important aspect of our life as Christians. Jesus talks 

about sacrificial giving in the story of the Widow giving her last two coins (Mark 12:41-44).  Paul 

calls for us to be 'cheerful givers'. “Everyone should give whatever they have decided in their heart. 

They shouldn’t give with hesitation or because of pressure. God loves a cheerful giver.”  

- 2 Corinthians 9:7 (CEB) 
 

Exciting things are happening at Central with 'Re-no-vate Central'. We've added two positions to the Central 

Staff – Director of Missions and Engagement and Director of Web and Media Engagement, Even with that, 

our budget increase for 2019 is less than 5%.  You will receive a letter asking us to pray about our 

commitment to Christ's work at Central, and asking us to increase our level of giving.  If we are to continue 

to be Christ's hands and feet in Endicott, and to reach out to the community with the Love of Christ, we need 

your increased financial support.  Please pray and respond with your commitment to Central for 2019 so we 

can continue to grow our ministries, programs, outreach, and missions.   The Finance and Stewardship Team  

 

 

Organ Refurbishment 
On October 15

th
, work was begun on the restoration of our Möller organ.  Central’s pipe organ was built in 

1951.  Experts say Central’s instrument is an excellent example of Möller’s best work with a replacement 

value of $600,000. Urgent repairs and upgrades are needed to prepare and sustain this instrument for the 

future. The work will be done in three phases between now and the end of summer 2019. The work will 

replace the leather reservoirs/bellows, the leather valves, the shutter system that controls dynamics, the 

organ’s power plant (the blower), the console, and the electronics. We will also be adding more pipes 

including new trumpet, piccolo, cornopean and trombone sounds. Although we have exceeded our goal of 

$100,000 pledges, you still have the opportunity to participate in this project. Put “organ legacy” on the 

memo of your check and drop-off in the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The organ console Ą 

ă Some of the organ’s 

metal and wood pipes 
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Thanksgiving Dinner Volunteers Needed! 
 

Please consider volunteering a couple hours of your time to serve our Church family and Community 

neighbors a delicious Thanksgiving meal.   
 

Wednesday, November 21 

1 pm  Folks to help prep the meal (peel potatoes, clean turkeys, make stuffing) 

 

Thursday, November 22 

¶ 10:30 am—Food preparation and dining room set up 

¶ 12:15 pm—Serving the meal at 12:30 pm  

¶ 12:30 pm—Cleanup  

 

Please contact Joan Fitch if you are interested in volunteering; 731-267-4759 or centralumc@stny.rr.com. 

Thank you! 

 

Thanksgiving Dinner Food Donations Needed! 
 

Please consider making a food donation for the upcoming Thanksgiving Dinner at Central Church. The 

following items are needed: Acorn or butternut squash, milk, margarine/butter, eggs, half and half, brown 

sugar, carrots, onions, celery, cool whip, juice bottles/cans grape, cranberry, or tomato, green/black olives, 

jellied cranberry sauce, chicken broth, and quick breads. Sign-up in the Welcome Center or call the church 

office.  Donations can be dropped off at the Church kitchen by Monday, November 19. 
 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

Social Justice 
 ----Without YOU, the election won’t be the same--- 

Yes, I know, you’ve heard it before: VOTE! Election Day: Tuesday, November 6, 6am-9pm----it matters. 

If you aren’t registered, it’s too late, BUT you can register for the future. DO IT! 

Thursday, November 1st, Claudia Tenney and Anthony Brindisi will debate, 8-9pm on WSKG TV & radio. 

*Go online to: LWV of Broome and Tioga Counties for a wealth of information* 

 

-----Let’s make Democracy work by being as informed as possible, and then VOTE----- 

 

Before suffrage for women was ratified in our constitution in 1920, women were starved, spat upon, and  

jailed, risking their lives. These women didn’t see the day when they would have the opportunity to VOTE. 

Don’t let their lives be for naught. Be engaged and thank God for their courage and perseverance! 

Richard Rohr, OFM, founding director of the Center for Action and Contemplation says, “Voting is a 

decisive statement of Christian faith that I matter, justice matters, and others matter.” 

Randy Woodley serve as a Distinguished Professor of Faith and Culture and Director of Intercultural and 

Indigenous Studies at George Fox University in Oregon says,  “My own faith traditions of following Jesus 

and my Indigenous ways compel me to work for everyone’s wellbeing, not just my own.  I vote with a bias 

for the common good, for policies that align with shalom or harmony.” 

  

mailto:centralumc@stny.rr.com


 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
    1

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

2

Noon Church Women United

     at Grace Lutheran, Vestal

7:30 pm A.A.

 

3

8am-1pm Blood Drive

6 pm Trivia Night

4   All Saints Sunday

8 am Worship Ch 1301

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #3

9:00 Café Central

9:30 Sunday School

11:00 WORSHIP

5     

5:30 pm Worship Ch 1301

7:30 pm Book Study

6  General Election

10-12 Clothing Center

5:30 pm Nominations

7:00 pm Program Councils

7

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

1:30 pm UMW Leadership

7:30 pm A.A.

8

8:30 am Wesley Class Breakfast

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:00 pm Trustees

7:30 pm Chancel Choir

9  

7:30 pm A.A.

 

10   

10am Charge Conference

      at Union Center UMC

11   Veteran's Day   

  Handbell's 50th Anniversary

8 am Worship Ch 1301

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #4

9:00 Café Central

9:30 Sunday School

9:45 Newcomer Orientation

11:00 WORSHIP

12

5:30 pm Worship Ch 1301

6:30 pm Praise Band

7:00 pm Ahwaga Canoe

7:30 pm Book Study

13 

10-12 Clothing Center

10 am Parish Visitors

11:30 am Staff Meeting

10am-7pm WIC

7:00 pm Deborah Circle

7:00 pm Finance Committe

7:00 pm Van Committee

14  

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

12:00 UMW World Thank 

         Offering

7:30 pm A.A.

15 Newsletter Deadline   

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:30 pm Chancel Choir

16

6:00 pm Men's Group

7:30 pm A.A.

17     

8pm Binghamton Baroque 

       Orchestra

18   Harvest Home

8 am Worship Ch 1301

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #1

9:00 Café Central

9:30 Sunday School

11:00 WORSHIP

19

8am-4pm WIC

5:30 pm Worship Ch 1301

7:00 pm Allocations

7:30 pm Book Study

20

10-12 Clothing Center

7:00 pm Staff Parish

7:30 pm Sierra Club

21

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

1:00 pm Dinner Preparation

7:30 pm A.A.

22   Thanksgiving

Office Closed

12:30 pm Thanksgiving Dinner

23

Office Closed

7:30 pm A.A.

24

25  UM Student Day

8 am Worship Ch 1301

8:30 WORSHIP - Usher #2

9:00 Café Central

9:30 Sunday School

11:00 WORSHIP

3:00 Christmas Decorating

26     

5:30 pm Worship Ch 1301

6:15 pm Reconciling

6:30 pm Praise Band

7:30 pm Book Study

27

10-12 Clothing Center

7:00 pm Church Council

28

8am-4pm Sanctuary Open

11am-1pm Clothing Center

7:30 pm A.A.

29

10:00 am Newsletter Mailing

5:00 pm Shepherd's Supper

5:30-7pm Clothing Center

6:30 pm Cappella Ringers

7:30 pm Chancel Choir

30
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CENTRAL STAFF  

Pastor ...... Rev. Dr. Michelle Bogue-Trost 

Education  Director ............... Kelly Crane 

Mission & Community ...... Amber Brown 

Web & Media ................... Martina Dirose 

Administrative Secretary ... Pat Breneman 

Music Coordinator ........ Connie Lamando 

Chancel Choir  .............. Carolyn Stanford 

Bell Choir Director .......... Denise Johnson 

Living Water Director .............. Jeff Heald 

Organist ............................... Sean Stafford 

Treasurer ............................ Larry Jackson 

Custodian ............................. Gregg Wood 

Parish Visitors Nancy Jones,Carole James 

 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.    

 Phone: 754-6060    Fax: 785-4676 

Email:  centralumc@stny.rr.com  

 Web Page:  www.centralumcendicott.org 

 

 “LIKE” CENTRAL ON 

FACEBOOK ! 

 

 

The Central Sentry is published monthly  

by Central United Methodist Church  

for its members and friends.   

The deadline to submit articles is  

the 15
th
 of each month. 

 

 

                 Novem be r  Events  
 

  

Nov 3 – Blood Drive 

           – Trivia Night 

Nov 4  – All Saints’ Sunday 

Nov 10 – Charge Conference 

Nov 11 – Handbell’s 50
th

 Anniversary 

Nov 14 – UMW Lunch 

Nov 17 – Bing Baroque Orchestra  

Nov 18 – Harvest Home Sunday 

Nov 22 – Thanksgiving Dinner 

Nov 25 – Christmas Decorating  
   
  

Our Mission Statement 

Central UMC is a fully inclusive church that 

seeks, embraces, educates, worships, and serves, 

all in God’s love. 

 

 

mailto:centralumc@stny.rr.com
http://www.centralumcendicott.org/

